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Site Progress – 2022 Highlights

• As 2022 draws to a close, we thought we

would take the opportunity to reflect on

some of the highlights achieved on the

University of Glasgow’s Campus

Development:

• Adam Smith Business School topped out

on 12th September, celebrating the building

reaching it’s highest point.

• Advanced Research Centre (ARC) building

officially opened on the 8th June, housing

hundreds of academics, postdoctoral

researchers and PhD students.

• Infrastructure project is effectively

complete, with any remaining works under

the Adam Smith Business School.

• Overall, we have engaged with over 300

students across the projects in 2022.
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Site Progress

• The Institute of Health and Wellbeing is at

the final stages, with final inspections

nearing completion.

• The internal fit-out is complete, with the

majority of learning and teaching spaces

ready for occupation in the new year.

• The majority of the works undertaken by the

infrastructure project are now largely

complete.

• Blue Badge bays on University Place were

unfortunately delayed due to the cold

weather as white lining had to be paused. It

is expected to be completed and handed

back to the council before Christmas.

IHW at the final stages                                                   Façade installation on ASBS

Project Look Ahead

• The Institute of Health and Wellbeing will be

handed over to the University within the next

few weeks.

• The University will continue with furniture

installation and remaining works prior to

occupation.

• For the Adam Smith Business School, looking

ahead to the new year, the works continue on

all fronts with testing and commissioning

beginning in March.

• The Adam Smith Business School remains on

track for project completion in the mid-summer.

• The Campus Development site will shut down

for Christmas on the 23/12/22 and work will

restart on 03/01/23.



• We hosted an alcohol awareness day at the

project office with our occupational nurse.

This was a great opportunity to have open

and honest discussions around alcohol.

• The team at the Campus Development

project got together to enjoy a Christmas

dinner and celebrated the hard work of the

operatives over the recent months.

• This month we have been supporting the

charity KidsOut by purchasing gifts and

days out for children in refuge this

Christmas.
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Environmental Update

Community Update

Contacts

community@multiplex.global

Fergus Shaw 
Construction Director

Fergus.Shaw@multiplex.global

Patrick Brooker
Social Value & Community Graduate
Patrick.brooker@multiplex.global

Site Working Hours

Monday to Friday: 7:30am – 7pm

Saturday: 7:30am – 5pm

Christmas buffet for operatives

Graduates at Constructionarium

• The Adam Smith Business School received

its latest score from the Considerate

Constructors Scheme (CCS), who visit

every 6 months, achieving an Excellent

43/45 score (average score for all CCS

assessed University sites in last 12 months

is 41.58).

• Following on from our success at the VIBES

awards, the team hosted a film crew to

showcase the work done at the University of

Glasgow.

• Four Multiplex Graduates based at the

University of Glasgow project attended

Constructionarium in King’s Lynn as part of

their Graduate Programme. They gained

first hand experience of planning and

delivering a construction project in the form

of a scale version of the Brewery Wharf

footbridge bridge in Leeds.
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